Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Morgan Johnson <mjohnson@engeo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 8:21 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Jordan Ranch Update

Hi Jerry, the RP has elected to prepare a plan to encapsulate the 420 yd3 of soil onsite, rather than offhaul to a landfill.
We are preparing a diagram to show the proposed final location of encapsulated soil.

Morgan Johnson, QSD
Environmental Scientist
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